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SEDHD confirms 15 new COVID-19 cases in the district
(KLZA)--The Southeast District Health Department has confirmed 15 additional
cases of COVID-19 within the five-county service area.

Nine of the cases were in Otoe County brining the Otoe County total to 52.  There
were four new cases in Nemaha County, pushing the total in the county to 32. 
With the confirmation of two additional cases in Richardson County on Monday, 
the total number of cases is now 25.  

There were no new cases in Johnson or Pawnee counties.  The total number of
cases in the five-county are has now reached 131.

There were no ages of persons testing positive included in the Southeast District
Health Department release. 
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